Notice to all Bannockburn Owners/Residents:

Pursuant to Colorado House Bill 23-1105, signed into law on May 24, 2023, an HOA Task Force is to be appointed by August 1, 2023, to examine issues regarding Homeowners rights and to perform other duties as noted in the new law. Each Homeowner Association in Colorado is required to notify Owner of the existence of this Task Force. The Division of Real Estate’s HOA Information Office and Resource Center will be able to provide you with additional details, address any concerns you may have, and offer guidance on how the task force’s activities may impact our HOA.
The contact information for the HOA information office are as follows:
Website: dre.colorado.gov/hoa-center
Email: dora_dre_hoainquiries@state.co.us
Phone: 303-894-2166

Sincerely,
Bannockburn HOA
Board of Directors
directors@bannockburnhoa.org

